Communications Committee

The main task of the communications committee is to produce a quarterly newsletter. The
committee decides on articles for upcoming issues of the newsletter and assigns authors. The
articles are then formatted, the newsletter printed and mailed along with the HOA dues
statements.

The committee strives to create content that is relevant and interesting to the community.
Suggestions for content can be submitted to the Eaglewood Office.

Newsletters are posted on the HOA Community Facebook page and previous copies are
archived on this website under the ‘About Us’ tab.

The Committee Chair also oversees the HOA website and HOA Community Facebook page.



